
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

RTI #4197 – Demand for Hospital Beds better met by Aged Care 
facilities 

 

Additional Information 

The below information has been flagged by the Mater Group. 
 
In all three summary reports 2014, 2016 and 2017 in the methodology section it states that data has been 
collected from Mater Adult Hospital, Mater Health Services and Mater Health Services respectively for each 
of those years, but in fact they only contributed data for the year 2016. 
 
There is an error in the summary report 2016 in Table 5. In the first 2014 column for total OBDs, there is an 
n/a entry. The other columns have the same value as for Wide Bay. These columns should be empty or n/a. 
Please note this change to the Table 5. 
 
Summary Report 2016 references ‘Mater Health Services’ throughout the document except in the final table 
in the appendix (Table A1) where it is listed as ‘Mater Private Hospital’. Please note that this should be 
listed as Mater Health Services in Table A1. 
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